
December 9, 2021 

 

RE: Integra Drawers LIMITED AVAILABILITY 

 

Starting in January 2022, we will only be offering the Integra 

drawer in 500mm (20”) depths.  

 

This drawer slide is the standard 

offering for both -24 and -21 cabinets. 

For shallower cabinets you’ll 

need to upgrade to DWDXP or 

an alternative drawer style. 

 

In addition, Integra rollouts of any depth will no longer be 

available starting in January 2022. 

 

If you currently have Integra drawers or rollouts on display in 

your showroom, please talk to us about options for switching 

them out for an alternative drawer style. We expect all 

Integra drawers to be unavailable by the end of 2022. 

 

Let us know if you have any questions! 

 

 

 
 

Ian Barker 

General Manager 
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